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March 8, 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR:   Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: Daylight Savings Time Changes 

As you are probably aware, daylight savings time is changing drastically this year for the first time 
in many years.  As a result, this may have an adverse effect on your servers, PCs computer systems, 
and many of the calendaring software applications, or routines within your systems. 

Microsoft and most of the other major vendors have created and distributed patches designed to 
correct these issues. Please verify with your Information Technology or Computer Technology 
departments to determine whether or not these patches have been applied to your systems.  The new 
daylight savings time may be applied manually to each of your PCs, if necessary.  

Please distribute this information within your organization as appropriate. If you have any questions, 
please contact your WYO Business Analyst. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, WYO Standards, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Accounting, Claims, Data Processing, Marketing, Underwriting   
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